Dear Lillian UMC family,

We are approximately seven weeks away from this summer's Vacation Bible School (VBS). If
you have never volunteered, you are missing an opportunity to be blessed and be a blessing. There
is still time to step up and join in. Even if you are unable to attend and work every night, there is
still something that you can do. Maybe something only, you can do. As you spend time with God,
listen. He may be giving a gentle nudge or a whisper to help in this vital ministry.

If you are an old hand at VBS, welcome back. You know the excitement and the ministry outreach
firsthand. If everyone does what they can. The needs will be met. To find out what you can do,
call Joyce Ellison 251-752-5062.

The letter is a bit short this month, as | am in Chapel Hill, NC, with my wife Elaine. She is
preparing for spinal surgery that we pray will release her from a wheelchair. Please continue to
pray as many have already done.

Perry Cunningham
Lay Leader



